NCC-051859-21 MSP Recruitment - spend

Dear Requester,
Further to your request for information under The Freedom of Information Act.

Nottinghamshire County Council can confirm that recruitment is an in house service — there
is no MSP.

We trust this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiries please do
not hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. In addition to this and for future
reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its
website, under Disclosure logs. (see link)

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-
log/

You can use the search facility using keywords.

If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write
to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham,
NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.

Kind Regards
Compilaints, Information & Mediation Officer.
Complaints and Information Team

Good morning,

| would like to request who your current recruitment MSP provider is, how much your annual
recruitment spend is and when the agreement is up for renewal?

Kind regards
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